
 

Findon Updated Neighbourhood Plan (Housing) Public Consultation 

On Wednesday 16 August, after a small army of volunteers had delivered leaflets to the 

whole village, almost 200 villagers visited the Public Consultation Day in the Village 

Hall.  On display were details of all the housing site options researched by the Updated 

Neighbourhood Plan Working Group: Elm Rise Paddock & Soldiers Field House (both 

proposed by the South Downs National Park Planning Authority), Monarch’s Way field 

(northern part, with the Glebelands),  the former fire station, land north of Nightingales, 

land north of The Quadrangle, Pony Farm and Atalanta/Mayland on the A24 by-pass). 

Visitors were invited to study each option and then rank all eight potential sites in order 

of preference, either on paper or electronically on tablets provided.  Voting was also 

available on-line up until the end of August.  The details of all these sites can be found 

on the parish council and village community websites.  A summary of everyone’s 

feedback will be published in the next Findon News.  

UNP Working Group, led by David Hutchison 

 

 


